
IMPORTANT Food Hygiene Information 
 
 
Thank you for making and baking food for SBC and events run by SBC. To 
make sure that we keep everyone safe we ask that everyone preparing food 
at home or bringing food:  
 

1. Avoids preparing or bringing any dishes including nuts or nut oils  
 

2. Brings a list of all the ingredients included in the dish to the 
meeting  
 

3. Cleans all their work surfaces before beginning preparation  
 

4. Washes their hands before starting preparation and regularly 
during preparation  
 

5. Stores all food prepared in advance in a clean, covered container, 
and in the fridge where appropriate, before bringing to the 
meeting  

 
Where food is to be reheated in the church building for serving, one the 
SBC Kitchen Team will oversee the heating to make sure the dish reaches 
the correct temperature. We will not be able to reheat any dish containing 
rice or fish. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Kitchen Team 

Stratford upon Avon Baptist Church 


